
Dr. Susannah O’Bara, Superintendent 1307 N. Locust St. Denton, Texas 76201 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Board Candidate: 

Thank you for your decision to run for election to the Board of Trustees for the Denton Independent 
School District. The website materials are provided as background information. Please note since 
Denton ISD is a governmental entity, all records including Election filing documents, financial reports 
etc. are subject to the Texas Public Information Act. Other materials, available from Kim Stevenson 
in the superintendent’s office, include minutes of previous board meetings, the District budget, and 
policies of the Denton ISD Board of Trustees. 

Should you have need of further information about any of our programs or activities, our entire 
staff will be happy to assist you. 

Please note that regular board meetings are scheduled for the second and fourth Tuesday of each 
month at 6:00 p.m. in the Boardroom, 1307 N. Locust Street. If we can assist you in any way, please 
feel free to call 369-0002. 

We appreciate your interest in serving on the Board of Trustees for the Denton ISD. 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Susannah O’Bara 
Superintendent of Schools 


